
TOWN OF SIREN – COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

DECEMBER 14, 2023 

 

 

The Town of Siren Comprehensive Planning Committee held their second meeting on Thursday, 

December 14th, 2023 at 5:30pm at the Siren Town Hall 

 

Chairman Wayne Wiberg called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. 

 

Open Meeting Notices were verified. 

 

Future Land Use Map Discussion: 

• General discussion on possible changes to planned land use. Several parcels may revert back to 

the land use regulations as they existed in 2009. 

• Will work on re-coloring maps to match future zoning plans. 

 

Motion by Wayne Wiberg to adjourn.  Seconded by Diane Lund.  Motion carried. 

 

 

Chris Tewalt – Clerk 

Town of Siren 


